
 
 

 
    

30 hours free childcare 
 
 
 
 
 
As your child turns 3 during the autumn term, you may be eligible to receive 30 
hours free childcare starting from when the school reopens in January. 
 
On the nursery page on our website there is a FAQ document which can help you 
work out if you are eligible or not. There you will also find further information 
and links to the relevant websites. 
 
If you are still unsure or would like some support in completing an application for 
30 hours free childcare, please contact Mrs Jones in the nursery office on 01299 
403796 or at nursery@bewdleyprimary.worcs.sch.uk 
 
If you have already applied and have received your funding code please inform 
Mrs Jones by 1st December in order to avoid being invoiced for the spring term.   
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Charlotte Jones 
Nursery Administrator 

Worcestershire County 

Council Children’s 

Services Directorate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bewdley Primary School 

Stourport Road 

Bewdley DY12 1BL 

Tel 01299 403796 

Email: office@ 

bewdleyprimary. 

worcs.sch.uk 

Website: www. 

bewdleyprimary.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head Teacher: 

Mrs. Jane Woakes 

mailto:nursery@bewdleyprimary.worcs.sch.uk

